
10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER 26 September 1988

May I thank you most warmly for having invited me to

deliver the address to the College of Europe, to mark the

beginning of the academic year. I regard it as a great

privilege to have been invited and hope that my remarks will

initiate a constructive debate about the European Community's

future course.

You very kindly promised to let me have the full text of

your extraordinarily interesting remarks about Christopher

Dawson, which I look forward very much to receiving.

With best wishes,

Rector J. Lukaszewski


